
 

 
 
 

 
The BIFSCo Executive Committee recommends the following direction for those submitting materials for evaluation 
and potential inclusion in the Pre-Harvest library:  
 

• Trials should have a negative control  
• Trials should show product efficacy and be “fit-for-purpose” (in cattle sourced for beef cuts and trim)  
• Trials should be published in peer-review journals  
• More than one publication with similar conclusions of efficacy is needed for each compound  

 
Complete portfolios will be reviewed by a working group of industry scientists and a recommendation shared with the 
BIFSCo Executive Committee. The Committee will make the final decision which will be communicated to submitter.  
 
Sincerely,  
BIFSCo Executive Committee 
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